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From: Vicki Saunders 
Sent: Monday, 8 January 2024 12:02 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Unequivocal Support for the proposed Macquarie Point Stadium 

Categories:

Dear Sir, 
 
I wish to convey my unequivocal support for the proposed guidelines for the development of a multi-purpose stadium 
to be built at Macquarie Point. A stadium suitable for entertainment, sporting, cultural, corporate and the community 
would be completely beneficial to Tasmania, keeping Tasmania up with the times and squarely represented on the map 
of Australia. 
 
I concur with the TICT regarding their support and personally I wish to see young families not leaving the state in search 
of better opportunities as we lack substantial growth and development for future generations.  
 
In summary, I strongly support this multipurpose stadium being built at Macquarie Point. 
 
Kind regards 
Vicki Saunders 
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